
Letter: Reminder about being
fire safe
To the community,

This  is  a  public  safety  service  message  to  remind  all
residents of South Lake Tahoe that due to extreme fire danger
and  severe  drought  conditions  throughout  the  state  of
California, there remains no outdoor open burning of any type
within the city limits.

The city of South Lake Tahoe and the South Lake Tahoe Fire
Department have adopted section 307 of the California Fire
Code prohibiting open burning “when atmospheric conditions or
local circumstances make such fires hazardous”.

For further information go online.

Sallie Ross-Filgo, South Lake Tahoe Fire Department

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/08/letter-reminder-about-being-fire-safe/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/08/letter-reminder-about-being-fire-safe/
http://www.cityofslt.us/index.aspx?NID=566

